August 2015

Notice of Our Change of Address

We are pleased to inform you that our head office will be relocated as
follows.

Using this relocation as an opportunity, our group companies, RIKEN
FABRO CORPORATION, KYOEI PLASTIC MFG CO.,LTD. and RIKEN
TECHNOS INTERNATIONAL CORPORATION, will be relocated onto
the same floor as us. We will strive to provide all of our customers with
services of higher value by strengthening our group management.

We would greatly appreciate your continued support and guidance.

New Address: WATERRAS TOWER 11th Floor, 2-101, Kanda-Awajicho,
Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 101-8336, Japan

New Telephone Number: +81-3-5297-1650 (Main Line)

Commencement Date of Operation: Monday, September 28, 2015
Sincerely yours,

RIKEN TECHNOS CORPORATION
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Hiroshi Shimizu
Representative Director
President




